
Aeroworks LLC to begin operations at Skyhaven! As of March 1, 2010
Aeroworks LLC has entered an agreement with the Pease Development
Authority to establish an aircraft maintenance and flight support operation from
hangar 5 at Skyhaven airport.

Aeroworks LLC has been established in order to provide the Skyhaven aviation
community with a full service aircraft maintenance facility. Services we offer
include aircraft inspection, major and minor airframe repair, aircraft restoration,
airframe and powerplant modifications, interior renovations, engine overhaul and
Rotax engine servicing. Additionally we shall be offering parts support for
common items such as filters, batteries, tires etc, pilot supplies and aviation
consumables such as engine lubricating oil. Aeroworks LLC will be offering
complete aircraft detailing services. “Quick wash” services will be available for
those customers unable to wash their own aircraft but desire to attend to the finer
aspects of detailing on their own.

Currently, Aeroworks LLC is in the process of negotiating leaseback
arrangements in order to provide the local aviation community with a source of
rental and flight school aircraft. We will keep you posted with any developments
or updated information!

Aeroworks LLC has been formed by Eric Obssuth, the proprietor of Sandhill
Aviation of Hampton Airfield. Sandhill Aviation has been operating in various
forms since it was established in 1985, nestled in the foothills of Eastern
Colorado. Over the past few years Sandhill aviation has been largely devoted to
the support of classic aircraft and Teledyne Continental Motors engines up
through the C-145/O-300 models. Sandhill Aviation has enjoyed a favorable
reputation with the Cessna 170 community and a customer base reaching as far
away as Spain!

Currently our schedule is to begin “ramping up” through the month of March,
offering limited services by March 15 th. Full maintenance services should be
available by April 1st! Please check here for details and updates! Aeroworks LLC
may be contacted by phone at 603 479-5832.


